WELCOME BACK

TO SCHOOL

2024-2025

Dear Liberty students and families,

Welcome to the 2024-2025 school year! | look forward to serving
the Liberty community as your principal. | am proud of what we
were able to achieve together last year and am excited to continue
forward to build and grow as a school community!

This will be year 26 working as an educator in our district and my
6th year as an administrator. | am incredibly blessed to be able to
work with such dedicated teachers and staff at Liberty. | can't wait

to meet our new students and families to our community and to continue to strengthen the
relationships we've already established. We will see lots of new teacher and staff faces this year.
Please extend a Liberty welcome to them.

Our theme for this school year is "Find the Hero Within." We can't wait to have fun with this theme.
We look forward to emphasizing attendance, academic achievement while also fostering a positive
culture of family here at Liberty. Check out our school website to see what school supplies are
needed for each grade level. In addition, please read over the school handbook.

Don't forget to keep an eye out for the weekly Patriot Press Newsletter that is sent out to parents.
This will provide information so that ALL are informed and involved. Students, | wish you a fun last
few weeks of summer. | hope to see you at our Meet Your Teacher event on Friday, August 2nd.

It's going to be a fantastic school year!

Respectfully,
Ms. Samantha Han, Principal
Liberty Elementary School
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